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Regulatory agencies must hold accountable the private entities who are regulated to protect public
health and safety. Chevron's use of the Edmonds Marsh Estuary left it poisoned with toxins; they
are responsible for cleaning up all the toxins, not just some. We ask that you ensure that toxic
materials are not left behind just because most of the job was done. After all, it was only a few bolts
missing from the Boeing 737 MAX9... Thank you for all your hard work in this difficult situation.


